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NJ Tax E-News  3/17/14 
 
The following information has been posted to our website since 2/14/14: 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RULES 
 
Listings of Proposed and Adopted Administrative Rules 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/regs.shtml 
 
 
TAX EXPENDITURE REPORT 
 
A Report on Tax Expenditures in New Jersey (FY 2013, FY 2014, and FY 2015) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/taxexpenditurereport2014.pdf 
 
 
NEW JERSEY STATE TAX NEWS 
 
Winter 2013/2014 Issue 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/stn/winter13.pdf 
 
 
LOCAL PROPERTY TAX 
 
Approved Courses for Continuing Education 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/lpt/course14.pdf 
 
Statistical Data: Updated listings under Average Residential Tax Bill, 
Common Level Ranges (Chapter 123), Grantor's Listing, and Table of 
Equalized Valuations 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/statdata.shtml 
 
 
SALES AND USE TAX 
 
Notice Regarding the Sales of Prescription Drugs Used to Treat Animals 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/AnimalMedicationNotice.pdf 
 
 
VOLUNTARY DISCLOSURE INITIATIVES 
 
The Division is conducting two voluntary disclosure initiatives from March 
15, 2014, through May 15, 2014: 
 
Intangible Assets Nexus: For companies with income from intangible assets 
used in New Jersey that have corporation business tax filing and payment 
obligations 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/IntangibleAsset.shtml 
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Partnership Tax and Partnership Fees: For partnerships with income from New 
Jersey sources that have filing and payment obligations and also individual 
partners in a partnership with New Jersey income tax filing and payment 
obligations 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/Partnership.shtml 
 
 
PUBLIC AUCTIONS 
 
Listings for current Division of Taxation Public Auctions 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/auctions.shtml 
 
 
SMALL BUSINESS WORKSHOPS 
 
Current schedule 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/sbwsched.shtml 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 
If you have a question about any of the taxes and programs administered by 
the Division of Taxation, click on 
https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml to send an 
email. 
 
To view, complete, and print our fill-in forms, Adobe Acrobat Reader 
Version 8.16 or higher is required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). To 
view and print our publications, Adobe Reader Version 4.0 or higher is 
required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). If you do not have Adobe 
Reader installed on your computer, use this link to download a free copy 
now:  http://get.adobe.com/reader/otherversions/ 
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